
 

 
 
 

Date: February 21, 2017 
 
 
 
Please be informed that Glycerin is regulated by the 
 

 (a) Pest control Products Act 

 

 (b) Food and Drug Act 

 

 (c) Chemical and Containers Regulations of the H.P.A. 

 

 (d) Is not regulated 

 
 
 
and as such does not fall under any of the guidelines or criteria constituting a “controlled 
product” as specified by the Hazardous Product Act and the Controlled Product Regulations. It 
is therefore not a W.H.M.I.S. controlled product and does not require a Safety Data Sheet. 
 

 
 
For further information regarding this product, please contact RW Quality department. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anuraga Mandava  
Manager – Quality/RA/PD  
Ph : 204-786-6873 
anuraga@rwconsumerproducts.com 

 


